
Hanover Planning Board 

Notice is hereby given in accordance with the Town of Hanover General Bylaws 6-6; Acceptance 
of a Way, that the Town of Hanover Planning Board and the Director of Public Works will hold a 
public hearing on Monday, April 10, 2023 at 7:00 p.m. in the second floor hearing room of the 
Hanover Town Hall, 550 Hanover Street, Hanover, MA 02339 also via Zoom video call for the 
purpose of hearing comments relative to the acceptance by the Town of the following street as a 
Public Way: WOOD HOLLOW WAY also known as Stable Ridge Estates. 

The original site was located at: 557 King Street, Hanover and is further identified as Map 75, Lot 
6, Residential A District. The site is now the entrance to 13 residential homes on Wood Hollow 
Way. 

The applicants, their representatives, and any other persons desiring to be heard on this matter may 
appear on the date and time indicated. Plans and accompanying documents can be viewed on the 
Town of Hanover website hanover-ma.gov and at the Planning Office, Hanover Town Hall, 550 
Hanover Street, Hanover, MA. For Zoom access details, please see the meeting agenda posted at 
hanover-ma.gov or contact Christine.Stickney@hanover-ma.gov. 

Mary Ann Brugnoli, Chair 


